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Date: September 08, 2022 

 

To, 

The Chief General Manager  

Listing Operation, 

BSE Limited, 

20th Floor, P.J. Towers, 

Dalal Street,  

Mumbai – 400 001. 

Scrip Code: 542851 

 

Subject: Newspaper Publication of the Corrigendum to the EGM Notice dated August 22, 2022. 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

With reference to the captioned subject, please find attached herewith copies of newspaper advertisements 

published in the Newspaper Financial Express (Gujarat) and Vernacular Language in Financial Express 

(Gujarat) on September 07, 2022, publishing the Corrigendum to the EGM Notice. 

 

The Corrigendum to the Notice is attached herewith for your reference and public dissemination which is 

self-explanatory. The Stakeholders are requested to take note of the same. 

 

The said Corrigendum to the EGM Notice is also available on the website of the Company at 

www.gensol.in. 

  

You are requested to take the same on your record. 

 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

 

For Gensol Engineering Limited 

 

 

 

Anmol Singh Jaggi 

Managing Director 

DIN: 01293305 

 

Place: Ahmedabad 
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